
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

      

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

What have we been up to? 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Water, Water Everywhere!’ – 

begins 11/6/18 

Family café – 20/6/18 (9-

10) 

Circus Ferrel – w.c. 2/7/18 

Recorder concert – 10/7/18 

pm 

Sports day - TBC 

 

Coming up… 

  

Horstead 2018 

What an amazing week! We 

were grateful for beautiful 

weather and the children were 

able to make the most of the 

great outdoors.  

From becoming budding Bear 

Grylls to expert archers, the 

children learned an abundance 

of new skills and conquered a 

number of fears! They showed 

great teamwork and problem 

solving skills.  

Well done year 4!!  


